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Expressing Gratitude for State Senator Alberta Darling 
Rep. Dittrich recalls the legacy of one of Wisconsin’s longest serving woman legislators 

 

 

Madison –Representative Barbara Dittrich (R – Oconomowoc) issued the following statement in response to 

the announcement of Wisconsin State Senator Alberta Darling’s retirement: 

 

“Since the first day I set foot in the Wisconsin State Capitol, Senator Alberta Darling has been nothing but 

supportive,” shared Rep. Dittrich. “Her encouragement and enthusiasm with having another Republican 

woman added to the numbers of our State Legislature have been so uplifting. I have appreciated her cheering 

my on in my attempts to serve the people of this great state with passion, wisdom, and integrity. The 

Senator’s exemplary public service has made her a role model to women of every political persuasion. Her 

kindness and unwavering values have been evident to everyone she comes into contact with, and she will be 

greatly missed after her well-deserved December retirement. I stand on the shoulders of great women like 

Senator Alberta Darling who paved the way for me to improve our children’s education, preserve fiscal 

responsibility, and pursue policy on a whole host of issues like mental health and child welfare. I wish her 

nothing but happiness in the days ahead.” 
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